
12/04/2007 15:36 5056222512 ARMSTRONG PAGE 01/01 

00 £B«64S 
3lo«Mft 9L*9lUfcx> 88802 

December 4, 2007 

BY FACSIMILE 
505-476-3220 

Secretary Joanna Prukop 
1220 S. St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexioo 87505 

Dear Secretary Prukop: 

I would like to go on record as being opposed to the captioned pit rule. I believe that adoption 
of this rule would be devastating to the State of New Mexico through the loss of jobs and the 
loss of oil and gas revenues to the State's economy. 

Please do not allow the proposed pit rule to be adopted. 
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Sincerely, 


